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Reopening to all pupils
We are very much looking forward to

welcoming back all pupils on Monday

8th March.

Information was sent out via Class

Dojo earlier this week – please check it

for staggered drop off and pick up

points.

Signs will be going up today saying

that masks must be worn on site. This

applies to all adult visitors at all times,

including collecting at the end of the

day, dropping off at Breakfast Club

and collecting from After School Club.

Staff will also be wearing a mask when

having a face to face conversation

with parents.

Finally, a big thank you to those who

have been supporting your children

with home schooling. It has been a

trying few weeks, but we can now look

forward with a more positive outlook

and a return in the not too distant

future to some sort of normality.

World Book Day
World Book Day was once again a huge

success! The children and staff wore their

pyjamas, children made reading dens and

created some fabulous “Story Spuds”

(book characters made out of potatoes!).

It was wonderful to see children sharing

their favourite books and participating

from home on Zoom. We will distribute

the £1 book vouchers to all children on

Monday and look out for an

announcement about our prize winners

in the coming days!

Thank you to Mrs Liddle and Mrs Nicholls

for organising the day for us.
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For this reason I tell you: When you pray and ask for something, believe that 

you have received it, and you will be given whatever you ask for.
Mark 11:24

Stars of the Week

Key Dates

Friday 19th

March

Bishop’s School Mass 

10am

Friday 26th

March
School Mass 9:15am

Friday 26th

March
School closes for Easter

Monday 12th

April
School reopens

EYFS Daniels

Al

Year 1 Olivia

Patrick

Year 2 Tarli

Jayson

Year 3 Amaka

Isla F

Year 4 Noel

Lacey-May

Year 5 Taylor

Daniel

Year 6 Lewis

Martyna

Thank you to those parents who have

already donated to their class

fundraiser for CAFOD, our chosen Lent

charity. A quick reminder that

donations must be made on ParentPay

and completed by the end of this half

term. Please do not send any cash

into school as we will be unable to

accept it.

CAFOD Fundraising


